
ST. PATRICK CATHOLIC CHURCH 
Finance Council Minutes May 12, 2015 

 

Meeting opened with prayer at 6:00 PM. Members present: Dave Sanger, Ron Berns, Peg 

Conner, Jessie Moses. Others present: Father Hernandez and Carla Pester. 

 

Minutes reviewed, error found and is to be corrected with redistribution of minutes. 

 

Old Business: 

1) Budget FY 2015-16 reviewed. Wages discussed. 

2) Archdiocese audit to take place starting on May 13th with Penny Menihan. 

3) Church landscaping is complete or near completion. 

4) Salvage stone. Ron B. presented a proposed lay out for on the south side of church. Tilson 

could do cement in June or July. Ron B. will contact Dick Schlee about possibly doing the brick 

work for the project. 

5) Oak tree has been removed. 

6) Window tinting completed. 

7) Financial report discussed. Motion made by Peg and 2nd by Dave to make last payment of 

building fund for this year. 

 

New Business: 

1) At 7:10 PM, Josh Grau and Ron Wille presented with concerns about the annual golf 

tournament that service society has put on for the last several years. There has been an obvious 

decline in interest in the last couple of years and it was suggested to not do the tournament this 

year and possibly look into doing a capital campaign in the near future. It was decided to not do 

the tournament and a capital campaign will be discussed again in August. 

2) Church repairs are continuing to be reviewed. 

 

Next meeting to be held on Tuesday, August 4, 2015 at 6:00 PM. Meeting closed with prayer at 

7:50 PM. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Jessie Moses 


